
Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

FW:
Eric Hansen <eric@ci.stevenson.wa.us> Fri, Aug 9, 2019 at 7:27 AM
To: Leana Kinley <leana@ci.stevenson.wa.us>

Leana,

 

I placed a copy of this letter on your desk for city council meeting.  I agree with their request due to several factors, including:

1. No mainline extension will occur due to uphill grade, meaning no benefit to future customers.
2. This will be a pressure system, and potentially a pressure line in order to hit grade of sewer main.(expensive to install, expensive to operate)
3. This will be a long service lateral, approximately 250’.
4. This street was recently paved, I don’t want to see a utility trench for 250’+/- in the new road.

 

Thanks,

Eric

 

From: Mary Corey <mary@ci.stevenson.wa.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 4:09 PM
To: Eric Hansen <Eric@ci.stevenson.wa.us>
Subject: FW:

 

There is a copy of this in your in basket.  Did not know if you wanted to save it on your computer too.

 

Mary

 

From: terry steeves <terryjsteeves@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 4:08 PM
To: mary@ci.stevenson.wa.us
Subject:

 

                                                                                                                        August 5, 2019

Ron Richards and Terry Steeves

330 NW Kanaka Creek Road

Stevenson, Wa. 98648

To: Stevenson City Council

To Whom It May Concern,

It was brought to our attention, while applying for a building permit for the construction of a new house located on our lot just north of our existing house, that
city code requires connection to the city sewer when the site in question is within 300 feet of the city sewer. 

We would like to request permission to install our own septic system on the lot instead of the city sewer. We purchased the lot in question back in January
2005. We inquired about the potential for city sewer at that time, and were told that hooking up to city sewer would be prohibitively expensive. As a result, we
chose to have a septic system designed for the lot. We also are holding a current permit for installation of the septic system.  We are asking for consideration
in allowing us to proceed in the installation of the septic system to service the house under construction. 

It would be a shame to dig up our road for this potential connection, especially since the city had the foresight to run water to our lot before the repaving of
Kanaka Creek Road. 

Thank You for your attention to this matter.

Ron Richards

 

Terry Steeves
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